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I oppose this measure and am asking you to oppose it as well. 

All parents have the right to chose the school best suited for their children.  This bill 

would limit that choice. 

If our Education Department had better results than they are showing it might be 

different.  As it is, the department should be disbanded and choices should be up to 

the individual school boards just as it was when our children were learning much 

more than they are now.   

Oppose this bill. 

Thanks,  

Jayne Simmons  


